
 
Grants Gateway – Vendor Pre-Qualification 

 
Effective August 2013, not-for-profit contractors must be “Pre-Qualified” in the Grants Gateway 
prior to execution of a contract with New York State, so please ensure that your organization 
has registered with the NYS Division of Budget (DOB) for access to the Grants Gateway and 
submitted the documents required for pre-qualification.   Further information on the Grants 
Reform initiative, including information on access to the Grants Gateway and Vendor Pre-
Qualification, is available on the Grants Reform website at grantsreform.ny.gov/Grantees.  
Questions regarding the Grants Gateway can be addressed to DOB at 
GrantsReform@budget.ny.gov or to OMH’s Pre-Qualification lead, Carol Swiderski, at 518-473-
7885 or carol.swiderski@omh.ny.gov. 
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